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17th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer
I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well.
You may remember that I wrote to you in January 2021 encouraging you to use Ofsted’s on line facility, ‘Parent View’ to offer your thoughts about The Birkenhead Park School.
Ofsted have confirmed that they will be inspecting the school remotely on Thursday 18th March, and have asked us to contact all parents to invite them to complete the online survey, at:
[bookmark: _GoBack]www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk
Ofsted Parent View asks for you opinion on some aspects of your child’s school, including the progress made by your child, the quality of teaching, and the range of subjects available.
To register your views, you will need to provide your email address, which will be held securely. It will not be used for any purpose other than providing access to the online survey. Neither schools nor Ofsted will have access to any email addresses.
Please complete the online survey as soon as possible, preferably by 11am on the day of the inspection, as this will give the inspection team more time to consider your views.
I would like to thank you for the support that you have shown to the staff at school, especially over the last few months  We remain committed to providing support to you and your children through these challenging times.
I do hope that you will take this opportunity to complete the survey.  Do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you require further information.

Yours sincerely
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Mr P Mee
Deputy Headteacher
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www.birkenheadparkschool.com

Headteacher: Helen Johnson
headteacher@birkenheadparkschool.com
Park Road South, Birkenhead, Wirral, CH43 4UY
Tel: 0151652 1574
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